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Richmond House .9 Whitehall London SW PA 2NS Telephone 072 210 3000 
From the Par1lamentary Under Serretarp of Scare 

POH(3)4301/308 

John L Marshall Esq MP 

Thank you for your letter of 19 April to Virginia Bottoznley enclosing one from Dr Christine 
Lee of the Royal Free Hospital Haemophilia Centre. 

I enclose a copy of the letter that Dr Metters has sent to Dr Lee in response to hers of 7 April. 
I am sorry about the delay in replying, but the topic is complex and advice had to be obtained from 
different parts of the Department. Also Dr Metters received a second letter from Dr Lee at the 
very time when he was about to send off the original reply. If you need any further information, 
I ;shall be happy to try to provide this for you. 

TOM SACKVILLE 


